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In a time where health care is a growing need and options are declining, this bill can 

have great benefit for those in need.  As someone with a family member in need of 

constant medical care, having the option to have a family member trained specific to 

their needs would be wonderful!  Who better to take care of a family member, than a 

loved one?  Our medical professionals are strained, our healthcare system is 

declining.  Please vote YES on this bill to help the strain and assure our loved ones 

have more options.  


